
EXPANSION OF CHILDCARE AND WRAPAROUND:
A GOVERNOR’S GUIDE TO THE CHANGES
Tuesday 11 March 2025 
1 - 2.30pm and 6 - 7.30pm via Microsoft Teams
This course is suitable for all governors

Governor Training 2024 - 2025

As part of national programmes, changes are due to be introduced over the coming 
months with the expansion of childcare funded entitlements in early years and the 
availability of wraparound provision in primary schools. This session aims to provide 
governors with a comprehensive overview of all these changes and what they will mean 
for children, families, early years providers and primary schools in Darlington.

Don’t delay, book today!
For more information and to book a place, please contact  

tara.mccormack@darlington.gov.uk


